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Ottawa 25th November, 1901.

I am in receipt of your letter of the 18th

instant, reporting in regard to the case of the woman

Anna Nikawennaha and the old Indian Attiatonenthi ; and

in reply I beg to say that you may render assistance to

the value of five dollars to Anna Nikawennaha if she is

in want and has means of the obtaining provisions, etc.

With reference to the Indian Attiatonenthi I

beg to say that the Department does not, as you are

aware,afford assistance to those Indians who have near

relatives able to support them.

Your obedient servant.

F.M. Leau

Secretary.

J. Perillard, Esqr,

Indian Agent,

Oka, P.Q.
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